
WA I R BROADCASTING COMPANY 
WINSTON-SALEM, N, O. 

11:-n-1952 

lie are pleased to verify your reception of 
`IAIR, 1340kc . , 250w., on Nov, 3, 1952 

4:^5-4:29 AM EST "Special DX Program" 

Thanks for the report. You were right: we 
were having trouble with RF feedback into 
the the input of the tape recorder from 
the FM transmitter, so had to shut down 
the FM. 

Lee C. King 
Chief Engineer 


